[bookmark: _MailOriginal]Email from John Kempf: RE: Goldstein


[bookmark: _GoBack]From: John Kempf 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 3:09 PM
To: planningboard@westtisbury-ma.gov
Subject: Goldstein Special Permit

My neighbors, Sherman and Susan Goldstein have asked me to contact you regarding their plans for an addition to their home. I am in favor of their request and have no objections to their plans. 
If you have any questions, I will be happy to respond.


Thank you
John Kempf
8 Capawock Rd
West Tisbury, MA 02575

